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2nd February 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Building Resilience Event for Parents/Carers 
 
On Thursday 22nd February we are planning a session for parents and carers on our Building Resilience 
programme in school. We would like to invite you to the school hall at 9am to listen to an overview of 
the programme and then join your children in their classrooms to experience first-hand the different 
activities they take participate in as part of this. The event will finish at 10am. Please let us know if you 
are able to join us for this by completing the slip below.  
We hope to see many of you there. 
 
Kind regards, 

 

 

 
Gail Canning 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Building Resilience Event 

Thursday 22nd February 2024 
 

I will attend the Building Resilience Event on Thursday 22nd February at 9am. 
 
                  Child’s name:                                                        Child’s class: 
 
 
 

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO SCHOOL ASAP – THANK YOU! 

 


